
From: Assaf Sagi Gafni - inD Films & content

34 Jerusalem Blvd. Ramat-Gan. Israel

www.indfilms.co.il

To: Tammy King

Feb. 10th 2012

Dear Tammy,

I would like to thank you for your professional translation, for your commitment and 
above all, for the sensitivity and respect with which you approached each and every
word.
Translating a screenplay and maintaining all the meanings and layers therein 
requires vast skill and expertise, which you undoubtedly possess.
It was very pleasant working with you and exciting to receive as fine and dynamic a 
translation as we could have hoped for.
Thank you so much for your hard work and patience.

Sincerely,

              Assaf Sagi Gafni

              Creative Executive

          inD Films & content
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